
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 

I-75 Landscaping Improvements Project
I-75 from South of Miramar Parkway to North of Pines Boulevard
Financial Project ID Number: 434477-3-52-01

I-75 LANDSCAPING IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) has awarded a contract to Superior Landscaping & Lawn Services for
improvements to landscaping along I-75 from south of Miramar Parkway to north of Pines Boulevard, along Miramar Parkway
from  SW 160 Avenue to SW 148 Avenue, and along Pines Boulevard from SW 149 Avenue to SW 145 Avenue.

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
• Installing plants throughout the project limits, including

several species of palms and shade trees
• Installing a temporary irrigation system

Construction Cost: $2.5 million Construction Start Date: May 6, 2019  Anticipated Completion: Fall 2020 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Dalila Burgett — FDOT Project Administrator

Phone: 954-958-7632 
Email: dalila.burgett@dot.state.fl.us

Rebecca Guerrero — Community Outreach Specialist 
Phone: 954-940-7605 
Email: rguerrero@corradino.com 

TRAFFIC IMPACT 
• Single lane closures on Miramar Parkway and Pines

Boulevard may occur during non-peak hours, between
12 a.m. to 7 a.m., 10 a.m. to 3:30 p.m., and 8 p.m. to 12
a.m.

• Single lane closures on I-75 may occur during non-peak
hours, Monday through Friday, between 12 a.m. to 6
a.m., 9 a.m. to 3:30 p.m., and 8 p.m. to 12 a.m.

• Shoulder closures will be used to unload equipment and
materials safely along I-75, Miramar Parkway and Pines
Boulevard.

• Additional information about lane closures will be
provided in the weekly traffic report distributed by
FDOT.

MAINTENANCE 
• Upon completion of the installation (construction)

phase of the project in Summer 2020, the contractor
will maintain the temporary irrigation and landscaping
for two years before transferring the maintenance to
FDOT.

I-75/Miramar Parkway Interchange I-75/Pines Boulevard Interchange

The project team will be distributing periodic updates. If you would like to receive project updates by email, please contact Community 

Outreach Specialist, Rebecca Guerrero, to be added to the project distribution list. Public participation is solicited without regard to race, 

color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status.  
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